
Keeping Your Electricity System Strong and Reliable: 
POWER LINE UPGRADES IN YOUR COMMUNITY

Streets to be upgraded in 2018: 
Bay Street, Borsa Lane and Midland Avenue

WHAT TO EXPECT: 

1.	� Locate marks for underground services will be done prior to the work crew’s arrival. 
These marks are made with water soluble paint and will disappear over time. 

2.	� New pole locations will be marked with stakes and the best time for residents to 
discuss the location with work crews is when the stakes first go in the ground. 

3.	� The original pole may be left in the ground to give third party attachers (such as 
telephone or cable) time to transfer their services to the new pole. 

4.	�Residents may experience minor traffic delays and some tree trimming may  
be required. 

Thanks for working with us to bring safe, reliable 
electricity to your homes.   
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